
Our business is committed to protect the health, safety, 
and well-being of our employees, customers, and the 

NEPA community. We vow to follow the guidelines 
provided by the Pennsylvania Department of Health 

and Centers for Disease Control and Prevention in all 
aspects of our operations and service.

Pledge#reviveNEPA

In support of the Lackawanna County Regional Recovery Task Force




